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May 1, 2020 

 

Pool Owners and Operators 

On May 1 at 12:01 a.m. the Governor’s Executive Order was be made effective.  This orders all individuals 
and businesses in Utah to comply with the Orange (medium risk) provisions of the Phased Guidelines that 
are an addendum to Utah Leads Together 2.0.  

Utah County Health Department (UCHD) is contacting you to ensure the Executive Order is implemented 
and followed. Only pool facilities that meet the requirements of the Executive Order may be operational. 
All guidelines/requirements must be in place in order to be operational along with all other requirement 
found in the Utah State Administrative Code R392-302 (standard pool rule). 

The Orange (medium risk) requirements specific for pools, water parks, and spas are listed below: 

• Follow all social guidelines outlined in Phased Guidelines Plan 2.0 (attached document) 
• Pools are limited to lap swim only, one swimmer per lane; no congregating on pool decks 
• Swim team is allowed as long as social distancing is followed on pool deck 
• Symptom screening, such as fever of 100.4 or above, cough, trouble breathing, sore throat, sudden change in 

taste or smell, or muscle aches or pains 
• Maintain signage that encourages social distancing guidelines to be met at all times 
 
The guidelines will not allow for any pool facility that is not used as a lap pool to be operational. The social 
guidelines that pools are required to follow limits social interactions to groups of 20 or fewer. If your 
facility has a pool that is currently in use and does not meet the requirements the pool facility shall cease 
operations.  
 
If you have any questions, please call UCHD at 801-851-7525.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
Environmental Health Division 
Utah County Health Department 
 

 

  


